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Ennisko:wa/March 14, 2023 

MCA ANNOUNCES CHANGES IN EXECUTIVE DIRECTOR 

The Mohawk Council of Akwesasne is announcing the departure of Ann Seymour as  

Executive Director for the organization. Ann Seymour was appointed the Executive Director 
for a one-year term in March 2022. 

The MCA extends a niawenhkó:wa and well wishes to Ann Seymour for her future endeavors. 

The MCA is currently in the process of selecting a new executive director and will announce 
this update when it has been finalized.  In the meantime, Donna Roundpoint, Associate 
Director, will serve in the executive director role.  


